
Northern Lights Snowmobile Club General MeeƟng  

Monday, March 24, 2025 at the Brew StaƟon. 6:30 PM.  

Kerry Reinhardt, Vice President conducted the meeƟng in Sue Frank‘s absence. 

 

Kerry welcomed the 27 members present and gave thanks to the Brew StaƟon for opening and 
sponsoring the club. Sign up slips displayed looking for volunteers for several commiƩees  

Secretary report: The minutes from February 24, 2025 were available on the website and a 
moƟon to approve was made by John Z and seconded by Mark W.  All approved.  

Treasurer’s report: Gary K. Gave the treasure’s report and reported a donaƟon to trails of 
$10,230. MoƟon was made by Joyce N.  to approve the treasurers report and seconded by John 
Z. 

Membership and sponsor report: Joyce N.  reported 408 renewals, 32 new members, 19 
associate, 18 land owners, and 33 commercial sponsors.  For a total of 510 members. 

Fundraiser report:  Kerry gave reports from the events. Snowflake 50–50 contest at Lindy’s. Total 
amount raised was $621. The winner guested 686 snowflakes. There was a Ɵe so $310. was split 
between the two winners. 

  Groom to ride Ɵcket raffle drawing was held on March 15. NLSC sold 4 of 6 winning Ɵckets.  
NLSC Ɵcket sales were $10,230. The total amount given to TL-BRT was $11,104.69.  A picture 
presenƟng the check was taken. Kerry R.  gave thanks to everyone who sold Ɵckets, purchased 
and donated raffle baskets. Next year‘s event will be hosted by us. 

TL-BRT: Tom Bartel gave thanks to everyone who assisted trails through the year.  

Ride with the cup: Kerry gave thanks to DuWayne and Dawn Kreager who presented the club 
with a $300 donaƟon. 

Weenie Roast: John Z. Made a note that instead of having hotdogs they will have chili at the 
next year‘s event. 

ElecƟons of board posiƟons. Nominated were Sue Frank for president and Carlie Roth for 
secretary. A vote by show of hands was taken and all approved.  

Volunteers needed: Kerry R.  stressed the need for volunteers for upcoming events. Sign up slips 
were displayed. Events are Adopt A Highway on April 19 at 9 AM. Fourth of July parade at 9 AM 
and to work on the float and the booth. July 25–26 for the music fesƟval– Hiles Trailhead pub. 
And the cornhole tournament on 8-2-25. This will be our 3rd year.  



Upcoming events:  The land owner/groomer/worker appreciaƟon party at the Brew StaƟon will 
take place on 5/3/25. TLBRT golf ouƟng on May 17, please call ScoƩ S. to make reservaƟons. 
Kerry reminded members to renew their membership of $40 for the 2025–2026 year. 

The 50–50 raffle drawing took place. Total amount collected was $240. $120 was won by Dave 
Wheeler.  Dave graciously donated it back to the club. Thank You’s were given. 

MeeƟng adjourned at 6:52 PM 

Respecƞully submiƩed  

John and Nancy Zabel 

Co-Secretary  

 

 


